December 16, 1944,

Sports Desk,
Kansas City Star,
Kansas City, Mo.

Dear BErmie:

I have just had a letter from Mr. Robert FPuoss, of the

Saturday Bvening Post, sayiing that the editoriml will appear
in the December 23rd issue of the Post, which comes out on the

20th,

Sincerely yours,

| Director of Physiocal Hmtion,
FGA: AH Varsity Basketball Coach.



